From: rillingtonpc@outlook.com

Sent: 14 January 2020 13:33

To: Development Management <development.management @ryedale.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application

Afternoon

The following planning application have been reviewed by the Parish Council:-
19/01302/73A — No objections received.

Regards

Chris Adnitt
Clerk to Rillington Parish Council



